
 

Next Friday (18th June) we are having a sports themed non uniform day in recognition of the England vs Scotland 

match that will be played later that day. £1 donation for non uniform/sports wear and all children will be given an Ice 

Pops. The children will take part in some sport themed games and be able to listen to some music throughout the day.  

Lets get behind the teams representing their countries in the Euro’s. Hopefully ‘Football is coming Home’! 


